
BRISTOL AVON REGATTA 

Parking and Coach Drop Off / Pick Up 

Unfortunately, we don’t have agreement to use the field where cars normally park for Avon Regatta.  

PLEASE ALSO BE AWARE THAT THERE ARE MAJOR RESURACING WORKS ON THE A4 TAKING PLACE DURING THE 

REGATTA WEEKEND. ROAD CLOSURES RUN BETWEEN UPLANDS ROAD, SALTFORD (ON THE A4 JUST WEST OF THE CLUB 

TOWARDS BRISTOL) TO THE GLOBE ROUNDABOUT (ON THE A4 EAST OF THE CLUB TOWARDS BATH). THE ROAD WILL 

BE CLOSED FROM 8PM-7AM. PLEASE DO NOT PLAN TO ARRIVE UNTIL AFTER 7AM AND ENSURE YOU HAVE LEFT THE 

SITE BY 8PM. 

PLEASE CAN CREWS AND SPECTATORS CAR SHARE AS MUCH AS POSSIBLE TO MINIMISE THE NUMBER OF VEHICLES 

COMING TO THE REGATTA. 

The parking plan for trailers, towing vehicles, minibuses and cars is below. 

 

Trailers and towing vehicles and cars carrying boats 

We believe that we can fit 8 trailers and towing vehicles around the Clubhouse and Boathouse. Please follow the parking 

marshal instructions when you arrive at our top field – some Clubs will be requested to tow their trailer under the 

railway bridge.  

Cars with boats on top will also be sent to park next to the Clubhouse and Boathouse. 

The remaining trailers will be marshalled to park in the top field.  

Please park trailers considerately, we have a lot of trailers and vehicles to fit in! 

 

Minibuses 

Minibuses will be marshalled to park in our top field. Please advise me Asap if you will be bringing a minibus so that we 

can plan for numbers. 

 

Competitors and spectators 

There will be space for some vehicles to park in our top field.  

Remaining vehicles will need to find spaces on the streets in the local area. Please park considerately. 

 

People with disabilities 

Turn into the trailer field and discuss with the parking marshal. 

 

Coaches 

Coaches must drop off and pick up on the Trailer Field side of the A4 (ie direction Bath) at least 20m from the Trailer 

Field entrance. 

Coaches must not wait on the A4, but in Ashmead Road (near the roundabout at the eastern end of the Keynsham 

bypass) and be summoned when their passengers are ready to board. 

 

Boat rigging 

The owner of the field near the riverbank behind the Boathouse has agreed that we can use the space for boat rigging as 

there won’t be much room next to the trailers for this. 



The field can be accessed behind the Boathouse through a small parking area before the railway bridge on the side of 

the river. Please be careful of parked cars when carrying boats and trestles. 

 


